
Hello Team, 
 
The Government of Canada has announced that as of Saturday, October 1st, all COVID-19 entry 
restrictions including use of the ArriveCAN app, as well as testing, quarantine, and isolation 
requirements for anyone entering Canada will be removed.   Transport Canada is also removing the 
requirement for passengers to undergo pre-departure health checks or wear masks beyond security and 
onboard aircraft. 
  
Masks are now a personal choice and no longer mandated; however, the Public Health Agency of 
Canada (PHAC) advises that Masks are still one of the most effective individual public health measures 
that we can use to protect ourselves and others from COVID-19.    PHAC says that, when layered with 
other public health measures, a well-constructed, well-fitting, and properly worn mask can help prevent 
you from getting COVID-19 and from spreading COVID-19 to others.   PHAC’s website has full guidance 
on the use of masks. 
  
We encourage and support the use of masks in any situations you feel a mask would provide you 
additional protection. 
  
As has been the case for some time now, individual airports can set their own COVID-19 protocols 
including the continued placement of plexiglass barriers at check-in and gates.  Please ensure you are 
following the protocols in place at your local airport. 
 
Our updated Pandemic Response plan will be published next week. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Steve 
 

Steve Platt   
Director, Brand Experience 
M: 403.836.6076 | splatt@executiveaviation.ca 
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